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I trust this information meets your requirements.  NMH, like other agencies across the state 
sector, supports the open disclosure of information to assist the public’s understanding of how 
we are delivering publicly-funded healthcare.  This includes the proactive publication of 
anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website, and in this case we appreciate 
your position as an investigative journalist and would defer publication for at least 90 days from 
release.  If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly 
available, we will be happy to consider. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
Lexie O’Shea 
Chief Executive 




